
 
 
Attendance last Sunday / Asistencia el domingo pasado: 52 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:  $1,297.00 
Designated giving for MCC School Kits:  $20.00 
 
 
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
January  
  6, Monday:  3:30-7:30 pm, Music Together 
  8, Wednesday:  3:30-6:30 pm, Music Together  
  9, Thursday:  Service Circle and potluck 
  12, Sunday:  5:00-7:00 pm, Sojourner’s meeting in the Fellowship Hall 
 15, Wednesday:  6:45-8:30 pm, Company of Women 
 16, Thursday:  1:30 pm, Elkhart Bible Study at Hubbard Hill 
 18, Saturday:  9:00 am – 12:00 noon, Café con Leche, Fellowship Hall 
 19, Sunday:  3:30 pm, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr Service, at St. James A.M.E. Church 
 23, Thursday:  1:30 pm, Bible Study at Greencroft Goshen, Garden Room 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary Intern:  Quinn Brenneke 

Elders / Anciano-as: Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 

 

For pastoral care you are welcome to contact a pastor or elder directly or call the church office to 

make an appointment.  

Para el cuidado pastoral se puede ponerse en contacto con un pastor o anciano-a directamente o 

llamar a la oficina de la iglesia para hacer una cita. 

 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
GATHER / JUNTAR 
 Singing 
 Monthly birthday blessing 
 
HEAR / ESCUCHAR 
 Scripture:  Psalms 72:10-14 
 Children’s time:  Sarah Nahar 
 Sermon: “King of the needy, the poor and the oppressed,” Saulo Padilla 
 
RESPOND / RESPONDER 
 Singing 
 Sharing joys and concerns 
 Offering 
 Pastoral prayer 
 Singing 
 Benediction 
 

 
THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Worship Leader:     Sarah Nahar 
 Music Team Leader: Kyle Weirich 
 Spanish Translation:  Inyerman Fonseca 
 Spanish Reader:  Cecilia 
 Children’s Time:   Sarah Nahar 
 AV Technician:          Orion Blaha 
 Usher:      Marie Troyer  
 Greeter :     Lois Martin  
 Hall Monitor:             Barbara Blue 
 Building Lock-up:     Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger 
 
 

PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 
IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 

THREE KINGS CELEBRATION/ CELEBRACIÓN DE TRES REYES 

Sunday, January 5, 2020 / Domingo, 5 de enero de 2020 

 Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring So 

          that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 

Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad y 

 cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 

 
.     

 
 
 
 
 
                   
 

 
Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
Contact Information / Informacion 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    PO Box 1687, Elkhart 46515-1687   (for mail / para correos) 
    (574) 293-0377 
    office@prairiestreetmc.org 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Ron and Marie Troyer 
 
 
 



 
 
NEXT SUNDAY / EL DOMINGO PRÓXIMO 
 Worship Leader:  Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Music Team Leader:   David Boshart 
 Children’s Time:   Janice Wiebe Ollenburger 
 Usher:       Marie Troyer 
 Greeter:      Mary Kathryn Miller   
 Hall Monitor:     Barbara Blue 
 Building Lock-up:    Milo Wiese 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
 
All are welcome to eat lunch in the Fellowship Hall following second hour.  In celebration of 
Three Kings Day the Spanish class is providing Rosca de Reyes (Three Kings Bread).  
Gracias amigos! 
Your help (and patience!) will be needed to assist with setting-up/taking-down tables and 
chairs and clean-up.   
 
Men are invited to attend a Men’s Bible Study on Tuesdays, January 7 – February 11, 
6:30-8:00 pm, in Jubilee House.  Andrew Hudson and Nathan Kuhnle will lead the time to 
pray, get deep with a scripture and have fun!   
 
MCC (Mennonite Central Committee) School Kits will be dedicated next Sunday, 
January 12.  The Service Circle sewed 100 bags and purchased the items, which were put 
in the bags by the church during Fellowship 15. 
The Service Circle hope we, people of the church, will sponsor the school kits by 
donating$10. per bag.  Currently 12 bags have sponsors – 88 bags still need sponsored! 
Last year MCC shipped 78,035 kits to Jordan, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Iraq, Zambia, 
Ukraine, Somalia, Burkina Faso, Canada and the U.S 
 
Additional volunteers are needed to walk through the building and lock the doors after 
Sunday worship and run the sound system for Sunday worship.  Please consider helping!  
Do want to serve/volunteer for the church in a different way?  Talk with Mary Kathryn Miller 
or Marie Troyer or contact the church office, 293-0377, psmc.office1316@gmail.com. 
 
The Great Winter Warm-up is almost here! Mennonite Central Committee will kick off our 
centennial celebration year with people all over the U.S., Canada and Europe knotting 
comforters during The Great Winter Warm-up on Saturday, January 18, 2020. 
Visit greatwinterwarmup.org for information about locations near you, hosting your own 
event or knotting a comforter in your home. If you’d like to join a bigger group, in our Great  
 
 
 

 
Lakes region we are planning a large, two-day event on Friday and Saturday, January 17 
and 18 in Kidron, Ohio. For more information contact our Great Lakes Office at 574-534-
4133 or GreatLakes@mcc.org. 
 
 
Elkhart County Interdenominational Ministers Alliance (IMA) invited us, PSMC, to attend the 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr Service, on January 19 at 3:30 pm.  The service will be at St. 
James A.M.E. Church, 122 Dr. Martin L. King Dr., Elkhart. 
 
Ed Miller welcomes cards and visits as he is temporarily lining in Hubbard Hill Healthcare for 
rehabilitation.  Hubbard Hill Healthcare, 28070 CR 24 West, Elkhart, IN  46517 
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